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Governance Review Council (GRC) 

February 2, 2022:  2:30 to 3:30 pm on Zoom 

MINUTES 

 

Present: Sara McKinnon, John Campbell, Steve Carrera, Angela Olmanson, Candice Hansen, and Faiz 
Khaliq (student).  

Absent: Jon Gudmundsson 

1. Approved Agenda (John/Angela – all ok) 

2. Approve Minutes from October 6, 2021  (Steve/John – all ok with Angela and Candice abstaining) 

3. Discussion 

a. PGS Survey for 2021:   

Number of Survey respondents: A concern was raised that since the 

Survey results only showed around a 20% response rate, was it truly 

representative of the college as a whole. But it was also pointed out that 

300+ part time faculty may not be participating in the PGS as much, so 

perhaps that might be a factor. Another concern was that the survey went 

out in Mid-November which could have been a factor. Perhaps in the 

future sending out the survey in Flex week might get a greater response. 

Who responded: 53% of faculty, 30% of staff and 22% of administrators 

had never served on a committee;  



Positive v. Negative Comments: It appears throughout that there were 

only two respondents who were extremely negative about governance. 

Specific recommendation: the response was overwhelming in favor of 

allowing flexibility in running meetings – in person or on zoom or 

providing the option for both (75%).  

Suggestion for recruitment/advertising: Perhaps at the end of Spring (and 

again at Flex) we could make a newsletter that explains what the various 

committees do/when they meet, how to get on a committee, and include 

some of the comments from the survey. 

Going forward: We are all tasked with reading through the survey again – 

with the objective to synthesize what we find and find each of our top 3 

important takeaways to share with the committee at our next meeting.  

 

 

 


